
 

 

Date: May 22, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

The purpose of our communication today is to share with you a slight change in our school’s 

schedule and dispersal timings on Wednesday, 24th May. This change is aimed at checking the 

logistics regarding the enhancement of our canteen facilities. As you are aware, we have been 

working towards improving the quality of food and services offered at our school canteen.   

As a trial run, we will be concluding our classes 10 minutes later at 1:45 p.m. and dispersing 

students accordingly. Therefore, the buses will depart 10 minutes late from school. Please ensure 

that your child/ren will be dropped off 10 minutes later than the usual time. We advise Own 

Transport parents to plan accordingly for their child’s pick-up on that day to avoid any 

inconvenience. We assure you that students will be supervised and accompanied by their 

respective teachers until they are safely dispersed from the school premises. The change in 

timings will only be applicable for Wednesday, 24th May, and the routine schedule will 

remain unchanged for other days of the week. 

We request your understanding and cooperation in making this trial run a success, this is 

necessary to offer better canteen facilities for our students. During this trial run, we will be 

monitoring closely how the new timings work and how they affect our operations.  

The detailed information will be shared by the respective Heads of Sections. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


